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M. Keith Duerling
Baltimore County
Department of Public Works
111 W. Chesapeake Ave
Towson, Maryland 21204

Dear Mt. Duerling:

It is my great pleasure to thank you for the Maryland Association of Engineers’ recent gift to the

Whiting School of Engineering and to let you know what a profound difference this suppott will
make.

The Enginécr_ing Innovation program enables talented high school students to further explote their
pas"siori: for engineeting. Through this summer experience, high school students ate able to gain
Johns Hopkins University credits that can be used when they attend college. This program focuses
on growing knowledge for students with an aptitude for math and science. This program addresses
multiple facets of engineering including lab activities, responding to a request for a proposal,
learning about engineering economics, writing a research paper, and completing a comprehensive
final exam. Gifts like yours allow us to provide this wide range of expetiences. The faculty and
students of the Whiting School join me in thanking the Maryland Association of Engineers for this
generosity.

Again, thank you the Maryland Association of Engineers’ generous gift to the Whiting School. With
the critical support of friends like you, I am excited to work closely with our school’s remarkable
faculty and creative students as we embark upon a new century of discovery and innovation in Johns
Hopkins Engineering.

Sincerely,
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;I‘.E. Sélllesiilgcr
Benjamin T, Rome Dean
Whiting School of Engineering
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